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Dear Redwood Parents and Guardians,  

Please join us for the celebration of our Redwood community on Thursday night, September 4th, at 5:30 pm. We will 
start with an assembly in the Main Gym (doors open at 5) and a Resource Fair on the South Lawn (near the building 
entrance).  
 

The purpose of the evening is to introduce you to the Redwood instructional program, grow our community, and allow 
you to build positive relationships with your child’s teachers. This evening presents an excellent opportunity to obtain 
contact information and learn about the classroom expectations for the year. Due to the brevity of the classroom visits, 
this is not the time to discuss questions about individual students. Associated Student Body students will be selling 
RHS merchandise. Parents will then follow periods 1-7 for ten-minute introductions to each class, with the evening 
ending at 8:00 pm. We cannot wait to meet you! 
 

Parking will be tight! Please use our new temporary lots. The main lot in front of school will be closed to parent 
parking (due to staff parking). We will have  additional staff in place to direct parent parking.  
 

Schedule for the Evening: 
Time Activity / Class Period  

5:00 Doors Open to the Gym Assembly 
5:30 Gym - Opening Assembly in Main Gym 
 

Assembly in the Large Gymnasium; meet the 
administration team, hear student performances and 
much more! 
 

RHS South Lawn Resource Fair - will continue 
throughout the evening, including PTSA, the RHS 
Foundation, ASB, community partners and more! 

6:00 - 6:10 First Period 

6:10 - 6:15 Passing 

6:15 - 6:25 Second Period 

6:25 - 6:30 Passing 

6:30 - 6:40 Third Period 

6:40 - 6:45 Passing 

6:45 - 6:55 Fourth Period 

6:55 - 7:00 Passing Period 

7:00 - 7:10 Fifth Period 

7:10 - 7:15 Passing 

7:15 - 7:25 Sixth Period 

7:25 - 7:30 Passing 

7:30 - 7:40 Seventh Period  

7:40  Zero/Eighth Period and Dismissal  

8pm Final dismissal 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uwMq2ffJmj5hilQs7M7YVOEJGmHDtpIk/view?usp=sharing


Bells will ring at the beginning and end of each class period. There is a five-minute passing period between 
classes. 
 
It may be helpful to take a picture of your student’s schedule on your phone or other mobile device 
so that you can use it during the evening. You may also access your student’s schedule on TUHSD 
ParentVue.  
 
Please note that Thursday, September 4th, is a regular Thursday bell schedule for students (Periods 1-4).  
Friday, September 5th, is a Minimum Day, periods 5-6-7, 9 am Start and 1:20 pm dismissal. 
 

 
 

Please use this QR code or the following link to access our Campus Maps. 
 

 
Parking will be tight! Please use our new temporary lots. The main lot in front of school will be closed to parent 
parking (due to staff parking). We will have additional staff in place to direct parent parking.  

 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18JJYHZi6O7xwKl2qzmQxF_lWYgUVB491/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uwMq2ffJmj5hilQs7M7YVOEJGmHDtpIk/view?usp=sharing

